Paula Vandehey

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Paula:

Kurt Craanen

Monday, September 21, 2020 7:43 AM
Paula Vandehey

FW: Appeal of Assessment

| received this email, requesting an appeal to a weed assessment.

When is the next Mun. Services meeting?

From: John Fease <jrfease@ymail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 7:41 AM
To: Kurt Craanen <Kurt.Craanen@Appleton.org>

Subject: Appeal of Assessment

Good morning Kurt,

This email is to initiate the appeal of the $50 assessment for a weed violation at 508 W. Wisconsin Avenue, a
property owned by Al Schmidt. A group of us sought guidance from specialists in native plants, and planted
$650 worth of very small plants in early June. We were waiting for the plants to mature before weeding in
order for them to get well established and grow large enough to be easily identified before attempting to refine
the bed more. The photos below show the terrace the day we planted the first time - on May 30, and the second
photo was taken August 30

I am hoping the City of Appleton will grant us relief from the assessment.

Thank you,
John Fease
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